L OP Y,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th September, 1932.

Dear S8irs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 10th instant and verification of marking form
relating to the Danish steamer "TAARNHOLM", and to say
that the particulars of alterations carried out to this
ship have been hngend.

Thanking yog for your attention,

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN .




